
 

 

 

Cupboard to Creativity 2020 

 November Update. 

 

Hi Everyone, 

Where did November go?  I hope you had more time that I did this month to work on your 
challenge. 

So many people around me are saying the same thing—this year with all its craziness seems 
to have gone really fast.  

I know I only managed a small project this month, but I did managed to get it done in time. 

I have ideas to change some of the border now that it is together, but that may have to 
wait a few days, so I have posted here the original border & will amend the pic when I have 
changed it:) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There have been some charity quilts       
finished this month & I do thank Vicki for 
quilting this one for me, and thank you 
Brenda Wood for the fabric donation used 
in this one. 

 

My next update will be after Xmas, so I do 
hope you have enjoyed the border challenge 
this year, and will be ready for something 
new in 2021. 

Take Care. 

Jan P. 


